
 
July 8, 2022 
 

To Our Triadelphia Church Family, 

 
In a world that continues to experience pain and suffering, we might ask ourselves 

the question that many prophets asked,  

“O LORD, how long shall I cry, and thou wilt not hear! 

even cry out unto thee of violence, and thou wilt not save!” 
Habakkuk 1:2 (KJV) 

Together, united in prayer, we turn to the Lord for answers. We acknowledge that 
the solution is not within our reach; it requires a supernatural power that alone can 
change the hearts and minds of sinful human beings into children of God conformed 

to the image of His Son.  

May we pray for God to manifest Himself soon and bring 

peace to a world that desperately needs it.      

                                                                   ~ Pastor Sam 
 

 
 

Upcoming Events 
   Sabbath, July 9 – 2:30 PM 

Spirit of Prophecy Seminar by Gerhard Pfandl 

   Sabbath, July 16 – 7:00 PM 

Vespers in our Chapel in the Woods 

   Monday to Friday, July 18-22  

Vacation Bible School 

   Sabbath, July 30 – 7:00 PM 

Vespers in our Chapel in the Woods 

   Saturday to Saturday, August 6-13 

Howard County Fair 
 

 
 

Weekly Calendar 
 Tuesday night Bible study with the Klingbeils: cancelled until August.  
 Wednesday night’s Bible study (usually at the Williams home) will be at the 

Nunez home this coming week, 7:15 PM.  
 Friday night prayer meeting is at 7:00 PM, using SS Link   
 Sabbath morning  

1st Worship in the Outdoor Chapel, 8:30 AM. 
Sabbath School begins at 9:30 AM and ends at 10:35 AM.  
Family Life begins in the Sanctuary at 10:40 AM 

2nd Worship is at 11:00 AM in the Sanctuary (and on YouTube) 
 

 

 

https://zoom.us/j/%2095675416215?pwd=U0VDejJibzZub3dNczJKTmY0Y0xXQT09


 
 

 
 

 

THANK YOU 

to all those who participated this year  
in Triadelphia’s entry 

in Clarksville’s July 4th Parade. 
More than 45 of you helped with organizing, decorating the float, 

working out the sound system, playing the music, carrying the banner, 
handing out the fans, and then returning everything back to the church 

into storage.  
 

A special thank you to 

Albert Kazako, Chandler Riley and Tony Williams for their leadership. 
 

 
 
 

Word of the Day  
“But if we hope for what we do not see, 

We eagerly wait for it with perseverance.”  
Romans 8:25 (NKJV) 

 


